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Ross A. Scarano, Chief, '

s >

# 4 03igh' 7Uranium Recovery Licensing Bra E
Division of Waste Management N

Office of Nuclear Material Safety 4$ffgua s'
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission -

Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Source Material License SUA-917.

'

Dear Mr. Scarano:

This correspondence transmits one copy of the Ground Water Monitoring
Project, Phase I report as prepared by our consultant, Dames & Moore. The Phase
I work was performed as the first step in satisfying the recommendations and
requests specified in the June 24, 1981 letter signed by H. Pettengill of your
staff, and in the development of an improved comprehensive ground water monitor-
ing system at the Moab Mill.

As discussed with Mr. Pete Gracia on April 1, 1982, we requested only
three copies of this report for internal review purposes. If you are unable to
satisfy the internal distribution from this single copy, please advise and we will
make the necessary arrangements to supply the additional copies.

We understand that Messrs. Pettengill, Johnson and Williams will be on
site April 14, 1982 to review this and other matters.

A single copy of this report is also being forwarded to Dr. Roy Williams,
as requested by Mr. G 'a.
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